
The Corby Primary Academy is part of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies 

                

The Greenwood Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, registered number 06864339. 

A list of Directors is available for inspection at the registered office, Greenwood House, Private Road No 2, Colwick Quays Business Park, 

Nottingham NG4 2JY.  Further information about us is available at http://www.greenwoodacademies.org 
 

Interim Principal:  Mr A Evans 
 

Butland Road, Corby, Northants NN18 8QA 
 

Telephone:  01536 430510 

Email:  admin@corbyprimaryacademy.org 

Website:  www.corbyprimaryacademy.org 
@CorbyPrimary 

 
 
17 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Re: Year 4 Performances of Shakespeare Rocks – Monday 13th June 2022 
Online Ticket Booking 
 
As you know, Year 4 have been busily rehearsing their performance of Shakespeare Rocks. Due to this being a shorter 
term, to allow us more time to practice and for costumes to be acquired, we have decided to reschedule for after half 
term. On Monday 13th June, Year 4 will be performing two performances of their production ‘Shakespeare Rocks’. 
The first performance will be at 13:45 and the second performance will be in the evening at 17:30. All children are 
required to perform at both. 
 
We are going to use the same online booking system to allocate tickets that we use for parents evening. This will allow 
you to choose which performance you attend and you will receive an email confirming your tickets. 
 
We are allocating 4 tickets per family which can either be spread over the 2 performances or booked all on one. 
However due to fire regulations and the Hall Capacity we are only allowing 120 places each day, so if you require a 
specific day then we encourage you to book early. Tickets can be booked from 5.00pm on Friday 20th May and will 
close on Sunday 12th June at 11.30pm. 
 
In order to minimise distractions we do not allow pre-schoolers to attend any of the main performances and parents 
will be turned away if they turn up, however if you have a baby under 6 months then you can attend with them.  Pre-
schoolers are welcome to attend the dress rehearsal with their parents or carers on Thursday 9th June at 1.45pm. You 
do not have to book tickets for the dress rehearsal but please let your child’s class teacher know if you intend to come 
on this day, this will not affect your main ticket booking.  
 
Please visit https://corby.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your tickets. Remember class names must be exact 
otherwise it won’t allow you to log in. i.e., Pumas or Lions. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please speak to your child’s teacher or contact the school office who will be 
happy to book tickets on your behalf. 
 
It would be much appreciated if you could provide your child with a suitable costume (to be in school by Tuesday 7th 
June) as we will be performing for the school on Thursday 9th June. Please do not feel obliged to buy costumes from 
new. We hope most families will put costumes together with clothing already available. If you are struggling to provide 
a costume, let us know and we will see if others in the class can help. Please see attached document for costume ideas. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss Parnell and Mrs Gregory 

 
 


